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Dear Senate Committee Members, 

I am writing in support of SB 1583.  This type of public censorship is abhorrent, we 

live in what is supposed to be a free society.  If you don’t like a book for any reason 

then don’t read it, just let the rest of us make up our own minds!  One has only to look 

at the history of regimes run by people like Hitler and Putin to understand that the 

forcible suppression of ideas expressed in literature, journalism, art, poetry et al is the 

first step to a repressive society focused on control of the populace.   

Please don’t let bigots take control and support SB1583 

 


